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1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206
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Lisa A. Anderl
Associate General Counsel
Regulatory Law Department
June 12, 2007
Via E-mail and U.S. Mail
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA  98504-7250


Re:
Docket No. UT-063061 – Eschelon Arbitration
Request for Second Extension to File Testimony on Wire Center Issues
Dear Ms. Washburn:

Qwest and Eschelon are discussing the filing of a request regarding a proposed procedure for addressing the wire center issues.  That request, if granted, may eliminate the need for the filing of supplemental testimony regarding the wire center issues. Accordingly, Eschelon and Qwest jointly request that the date for submitting supplemental testimony be extended again, from June 14, 2007 to June 21, 2007. All other deadlines that have been established would remain the same.
Sincerely,

Lisa A. Anderl
LAA/jlr
cc:
All parties of record via e-mail and U.S. Mail on 6/12
